
DEPARTMENT OF STATE 
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY 

WASHINGTON 

January 19, 1942, 

Dear Mr. Heineman: 

Thank you very much for your letter of January 16 

and enclosure* This is a very interesting and valua­

ble document* 

It was a real treat to see our mutual friend, 

Mr, Messersmith, while he was here* 

Sincerely yours, 

Mr* D. N. Heineman, 

Suite 1700, 50 Eroadway, 

New York City* 


